
From Robert Hughes. 

The original application form to become a member of The Old Trinity Scholars' Association given to 

my late uncle, William, in July 1936 when he finished his education at Trinity. His name is on the 

plaque that was displayed in the school to commemorate the lives of those lost during WW2.  

 

 


